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SCHOOL HOLIDAY SCAVENGER HUNT IS COMING IN APRIL! 

The museum is hosting a Scavenger Hunt this school holidays 
so come on by and pick up your booklet and follow the clues to 
find our pesky missing convict teddy.  
 
We are very proud of this program as the Scavenger Hunt was 
developed by Riley Quintal, a year 10 student at the Norfolk 
Island Central School who completed two weeks of work 
experience with us in November 2021. 
 
It was great to have a set of fresh eyes developing the program 
activities and we can’t thank Riley enough for his hard work.  
 
Come and check it out from Monday 4th to Thursday 28th April. 
All children and local residents have free entry into the 
museums.  
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